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Figure 27 – Potentially feasible pedestrian overcrossings of Interstate 280. 
 
Caltrans has indicated that at some point in 
the future the connector ramp from 
southbound State Route 85 to northbound 
Interstate 280 might be redesigned to 
improve geometrics. The northbound 
Interstate 280 off-ramp at Foothill 
Expressway may also be improved. These 
potential highway improvements make it 
difficult to fully evaluate the pedestrian 
overcrossing feasibility at these locations. 
These improvements are not currently 
identified in any transportation plans, but 
could be added in the future. A new 
pedestrian overcrossing of Interstate 280 
would likely be the last element of the 
Stevens Creek Trail to be completed on the 
valley floor. Feasibility of this potential 
overcrossing structure should continue to 
be assessed as Caltrans plans for the area 
develop. 
 
GRADE SEPARATED CROSSING AT 
STEVENS CREEK BOULEVARD 
 
The City of Cupertino acquired an 
additional parcel of land along the creek in 
2014. This parcel fronts Stevens Creek 
Boulevard and is situated between the 
Blackberry Farm Golf Course parking area 
and Stevens Creek. An in-channel trail 

underpass beneath Stevens Creek 
Boulevard is not feasible, but the recent 
land acquisition may provide an 
opportunity for a pedestrian tunnel beneath 
the roadway. There are two possible 
options to the east of the creek that take 
advantage of this new acquisition and one 
additional tunnel location to the west of the 
creek. The site to the west would require 
the acquisition of additional floodplain 
land on the northwest corner of the bridge 
that spans Stevens Creek (See Chapter 6 – 
Development Challenge). These three sites 
require additional study, but hold promise 
for providing a grade separated crossing of 
Stevens Creek Boulevard for pedestrians 
and bicyclists (See Appendix B – Summary of 
Studied Routes). 
 
CONNECTION TO  
RANCHO SAN ANTONIO COUNTY PARK  
 
A trail connection and staging area off 
Stevens Creek Boulevard to Rancho San 
Antonio County Park was first identified in 
the Cupertino 2002 Stevens Creek Trail 
Feasibility Study. This study identifies a 
location for a pedestrian and bicycle bridge 
spanning the UPRR line in the area off 
Stevens Creek Boulevard where the tracks 


